
Important Dates
03-17-23 Report Card distribution
03-17-23 Early Bird Drawing St. Patrick’s Day Celebration at KC Hall following 5:30 Mass
03-20-23 NO BUS SERVICE
03-20-23 Casual Day
03-24-23 Mass followed by 7th grade Confession at 8:15 a.m.
03-25-23 8th grade Confirmation in Peoria at 3:30 p.m.
03-31-23 Mass followed by 6th grade Confession at 8:15 a.m.

John Lancaster Spalding Scholarship Fund Grants Tuition assistance scholarship grants from the
endowment fund established as a result of the Diocese of Peoria ROOTED IN FAITH Campaign and
named in honor of Archbishop Spalding, the first Bishop of Peoria, will be available for the 2023-2024
school year for students enrolled in or intending to enroll in grades Kindergarten through 12 in any
Catholic school located in the Diocese of Peoria whose families are active members of a Catholic parish
in the diocese. All grants will be based on financial need objectively assessed.

Information about the grants and application materials may be obtained from the Diocesan website
www.cdop.org under the heading Catholic Education and then under Financial Assistance. Consult the
detailed protocols and procedures and checklist for all requirements necessary to be eligible for an award.
Parents must apply at: https://online.factsmgt.com/aid. Families of students currently receiving grants are
reminded that all grants are for one year only, and anyone seeking to renew a grant for the 2023-2024
school year must reapply. Deadline date for the completed application is April 28, 2023. Notification
of grant awards will be made in June of 2023.

Spring Break is less than a month away. Our students will be in school during Holy Week with the
exception of Good Friday. Costa bus riders will be without bus service the week of April 3rd.

Uniforms: Sweatpants are not included in our current uniform policy and should not be worn to school.
They are allowed on casual days. Girls might consider wearing tights or leggings as an under layer to
skirts, skorts, and jumpers.

The Knox County Right to Life Breakfast will be held on April 2, at the Knights of Columbus Hall
from 8:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.

From Miss Norton: Service hours for students in grades 6-8 are due on or before May 24, 2023.

Service Opportunities Students who are in need of service hours may sign-up to help at the Knox
County Right to Life Pancake and Sausage Breakfast with Miss Norton.

https://online.factsmgt.com/aid

